The Surrey healthcare community & local youth
come together for the first ever:

Surrey Hospital Blood Drive
When: January 21st @ 1pm-7:45pm

Where: Queen Elizabeth Secondary School
9457 King George Blvd, Surrey
(Across the street from SMH Emergency)
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Proudly organized as a grassroots initiative with the support of the
Surrey Memorial Hospital Medical Staff Association (MSA),
Queen Elizabeth Secondary School, and many others!
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\—~ One Blood. Countless miracles. Services i

Any inquiries can be directed to jobanbalmd@gmail.com



